
 

  

 

 

Pūkaha National Wildlife Centre Endowment Fund 
 
The Pūkaha National Wildlife Centre Endowment Fund was one of the first funds to be 
established and managed by the Te Awa Community Foundation.  
 
The Pūkaha reserve at Mount Bruce, Tararua is a restored forest and captive breeding site, 
home to endangered wildlife such as kiwi, pāteke, whio, takahē, kōkako, kākā, tuturuatu and 
tuna.  
 
Public funding is not sufficient to cover the costs of running our conservation, education and 
trapping programmes, so we are totally reliant on the generosity of the community to continue 
our work.  
 
Any contribution you can make to the Pūkaha National Wildlife Centre Endowment Fund helps 
continue our mission to re-create a predator free natural environment where rare native birds, 
plants and other wildlife thrive. 
 
All donations to the Pūkaha National Wildlife Centre Endowment Fund are invested wisely in 
perpetuity, so your gift remains in the fund forever. Each year the interest earned by the fund 
makes an essential contribution to Pūkaha’s valuable work. This ensures your gift really does  
keep on giving - year after year.  
 
For your information, please note that our legal name is Pūkaha Mount Bruce Board and our 
registered charity number is CC20604. Our website is www.pukaha.org.nz and you can contact 
us with any questions via info@pukaha.org.nz  
 
Thank you for supporting the Pūkaha National Wildlife Centre Endowment Fund.  
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